Memo

To: Sustainable Jersey representative

From: Moriah Kinberg Farms in the Heights board member

Re: Riverview Farmers Market

Farms in the Heights started the Riverview Farmers Market in June of 2011. The City of Jersey City is a sponsor of the market and has been instrumental in our success. The City provided technical support in obtaining the permits needed to open the market and helped expedite the process. The City supports the market through promotion on their website and outreach to local officials and community partners. 

Additionally the City tabled at our opening market and promoted sustainable shopping by providing free canvas bags on our opening day. We continue to work with the City to bring more residents to the market through shared programming. Farms in the Heights looks forward to continuing to work with the City of Jersey City to ensure the success of our market and to bring more healthy affordable food to residents of Jersey City Heights.

